o

THE W
R Public Relations Dept.— Office of the President
COLLEGE | e
OFTHE : Contact: Jos ISe er
900 College Drive * Box 3010 * Kamloops, BC, v2c 5N3
CARIBOO Telephone (604) 828-5008 * Fax (604) 828-5159
Kamloops, B.C.

For Immediate Release--December 5, 1994

UCC Student Wins Human Resources Management Association Scholarship

KAMLOOPS--For the first time since its establishment, a Human Resources
Management Association (HRMA) Scholarship has been awarded to a student outside
the Lower Mainland. The scholarship, awarded annually to three top students in their
final year of Human Resources Management studies, is based on scholastic
achievement and participation in university and community activities.

Lori Rilkoff, a student at the University College of the Cariboo (UCC), received the
award from Ambo Dhaliwal of the Kamloops chapter of HRMA, who stated, "I am
pleased that Lori received the award, not only because this marks the first time that
a student outside the Lower Mainland has received such recognition, but also because
Lori is a student representative on the board of the local chapter of the HRMA."

UCC Human Resources Management instructor John Bratton, on hand to see Rilkoff
receive the scholarship, said "I'm delighted that HRMA recongnizes students outside
the Lower Mainland, and I hope that this scholarship will still be available when we
[UCC] go independent."”

For more information, please contact:
John Bratton, at 828-5262
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